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Dear legislators, 

 

I hope that you will stand in opposition to this bill and proceed with work that protects 

and respects the hard working Oregonians you serve, including the children and 

those most vulnerable in our communities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Dani Correa 

Hood River, OR 


